14 May 2021

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,
                                        
It’s been busy…
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History workshops
I know many of our children have gone home full of tales about their crazy history workshops this week. Classes from Y1 – Y6 have all enjoyed time in the hall charging around “doing history” through drama activities. This has been part of our wider programme of making sure that as much of the missed curriculum as possible has been addressed and I know that our children have loved fighting woolly mammoths and sabre toothed tigers and re-enacting great battles and moments in history.
Reception Zoo trip
Our youngest children are super excited about their trip to the Chester Zoo on Monday; please make sure they are on time and have appropriate coats, shoes and full school uniform
Y6 non SATs week breakfast
This week is ordinarily Y6 SATS week, the best part of which is the bacon butty breakfast! I am delighted to say we have decided to give our Y6s this traditional treat on Monday, so Y6 to come to school for 8am if they’d’ like to start the day in this manner. I’ll certainly be joining them but will do all I can to keep Dex away!
Tempest class photos
On Tuesday tempest will be in school to take class photographs. Please can all children be in school uniform for this; if it’s a PE day they can bring their PE kit (check it’s named) and if it’s their house point winning day they can do that on the next appropriate day.
Drop off / pick up
Thank you for your continued support with our arrangements. Please do not loiter and chat on the playground or directly outside of school as this has implications for the safety of others as huddles impact the line of sight of others meaning getting children to parents can be affected, and also cause issues for those trying to get by. We are also clearly still trying to observe social distancing guidelines.
 
Thank you for your support
Best wishes
Adam Croft

